
Fellow Block Captains; 
  
Thank you for all y'all do!  The meeting seemed to be a success and Council Member Marvin 
Kahlden was impressed with the showing.  Special thanks to Russ Hart for his efforts on City 
project information.  After going thru the sign-in sheets, the following is the attendance tally for 
our 490-home Heritage Neighborhood Partnership turf.  The format for the numbers shown below 
indicate "homes represented / people in attendance / total homes on street".  
  
Edgefield               4/5/48                     Dobree Street          6/7/20 
Dobree Ct              4/6/14                     Logan Drive             3/4/17 
Laura Elizabeth      6/7/34                     Richmond Ct           2/3/15 
Richmond Cir         6/8/41                     Laura Elizabeth Ct   7/9/14 
Perry Drive            4/6/55                      Nugent                   5/7/56 
Chrisman               4/6/41                     Melissa Diane         0/0/33 
Mary Lou Ct           5/7/22                     Hillary Trail              10/14/40 
Chenille Way          1/1/9                      Louis Court              1/1/8 
Adams Ct              4/5/18                     Other attendance      5 
  
Our total attendance was 101 that represented 72 homes.  This compares to the 107 people that 
represented 76 homes at our first meeting in November ---- about the same.  Looks like Sam took 
the overall honors for homes, while Peg once again took the best percentage showing.  
  
I want to reinforce one important point for all of us.  The HNP is not a political group and we do 
not extend support or endorse any political person or organization.  Our mission is about getting 
information to our neighborhood residents regarding crime watch and City projects/happenings. 
  
As we discussed at our last Block Captains meeting, our next Block Captains meeting will be in 
early May.  By late April, I'll send a notice to y'all with possible meeting times for our next meeting 
at my place.  I may ask a couple of you to bring some folding chairs!  If anyone needs 
name/contact info for certain residents that could be on this sign-up sheet, just e-mail me the 
street addresses of interest and I'll e-mail the info back to you.  Or, you could just call me.   
  
There won't be meeting minutes for such a neighborhood-wide meeting (we didn't do one for the 
first one either).  It is just too difficult to capture all the questions/responses/ and information 
presented.  We are going to have to rely on good attendance to keep our residents informed. 
  
Otherwise, everyone take care and please keep your street registries in good shape! 
  
Greg   
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



HERITAGE NEIGHBORHOOD PARTNERSHIP MEETING 
AT WALNUT RIDGE BAPTIST CHURCH 

MARCH 25, 2003 
 

MEETING AGENDA 
 
All 6:45 pm Check in at desk 
 
Greg Ajemian (Chair, Heritage Neighborhood Partnership) 
 
 7:00 pm Welcome and Block Captain Introductions 
 
   Purpose and Status of the Heritage Neighborhood Partnership (HNP) 
 
    Crime Watch 
    Neighborhood Initiatives 
 
Russ Hart  (Resident volunteer, City Projects) 
 
 7:15 pm Report on City projects in the vicinity of our neighborhood 
 
Jadzia Ajemian (Resident volunteer, MISD) 
 
 7:30 pm Report on MISD initiatives and issues nearby 
 
City Council Member Marvin Kahlden  (Keynote speaker) 
 
 7:40 pm Introduction 
 
   Mansfield Citizens United (MCU) 
   Park Initiatives for our vicinity 
   Logan Street;  lack of sidewalks and traffic speed divides our neighborhood 
   Questions and Answers 
 
Greg Ajemian 
 

8:20 pm Other Business 
 
  Next neighborhood meeting in August 
 
8:30 pm Adjourn   

 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION: Heritage Neighborhood Partnership (HNP) 
     Greg Ajemian, Chair 
     817-453-5183   



 


	MEETING AGENDA 
	Greg Ajemian 


